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For many years, Ripco has offered the member benefit of discounted
consignment sales tickets to enjoy Noah’s Ark Waterpark in Wisconsin Dells. 
You'll have fun this summer, and save money on tickets…all because you’re a
Ripco member. We really do appreciate your membership and hope that you
have a wonderful summer filled with friends, family and fun!
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Steps for Making a Deposit at the ATM
Enter Pin
Select More Services
Select Deposit
Read - Funds from deposit may not be available for
immediate withdrawal.
Press Continue
Select Cash or Checks
Select the account you'd like the deposit put into.
Prepare your deposit. Up to 30 bills.
Review Summary
Press Finish Deposit

 Drive-thru
 ATM
 Phone services
 Digital channels (online banking, mobile app and mobile check deposit)

 Social Distancing - Please observe the floor markings to maintain at least a 6-foot distance from others while 
 inside a branch.
 Plexiglass Guards - Plexiglass barriers have been installed at teller windows and most member offices.
 Masks/Face Coverings - We ask that all members and lobby guests wear a face mask or cloth face covering 
 when in the building.  You'll notice our team members wearing face coverings when interacting with members at 
 all times when social distancing is not possible. NOTE: Wearing a mask/face covering is a requirement that we 
 will reassess periodically going forward. 
 Occupancy Limits - We are asking that you limit yourself to only the person, or persons necessary to perform 
 the transaction.

We have reopened the lobbies of our Rhinelander and Eagle River locations as of June 15, 2020 - confident we have
the necessary controls in place to protect our team, members and the community. 

We ask that members still use non-contact services whenever possible.

Please observe the following safety precautions whenever entering a branch or interacting with a team
member:

Phase Two - Reopening

*Scroll down to see Funds Availability Policy
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A message from our President
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It seems nowadays a little good news helps us all. 2020 has definitely had 
challenges that most of us never imagined we would ever have to experience. The
Coronavirus pandemic has changed our lives and routines quickly and forcefully. 
Many of us long for a visit from loved ones, a table filled with family and friends 
enjoying a meal and conversation, or even a simple hug. To say it’s been difficult 
almost seems like an understatement from describing the true reality of it all. 
 
Challenges give us opportunities to rise to the occasion, to brainstorm solutions, to show
our determination in moving forward and to expend ourselves in helping one another out. Without a doubt, this
pandemic has created challenges.  Witnessing our employees spring into action and quickly respond to the many
changes needed as a result of the pandemic, was heartwarming to see. The response plans were implemented
quickly with all staff cooperating and sharing many good suggestions and ideas to continue to serve our members. 
Our members responded in kind as we all adjusted to the many changes in order to prioritize the health and safety
of one another.  
 
It’s now been almost four months and we continue to be mindful of social distancing, of wearing masks, of
plexiglass barriers, and trying our best to keep a positive attitude as we all continue to deal with COVID-19.  We
don’t know when our lives will return to life as we knew it before COVID-19 or if it will ever return to things being
exactly the same.  We do know that great efforts are being made to get better control of this virus whether it is
through means of a vaccination or continued social distancing.  History has proven that eventually life will return to
a more normal state.
 
Regardless of when this will occur, Ripco’s Board of Directors unanimously approved to move forward with the
renovation and building project at our main office in Rhinelander at the April board meeting.  This is the good news
I wanted to share with everyone.  A lot of behind the scenes work has been going on for almost a year now related
to this expansion project.  The Board of Directors feel strongly that we need to continue to set our sights on the
future, as the pandemic has not changed the reason behind the project.  Your credit union continues to grow, and
with that has come some growing pains.  We’ve completely run out of office space for employees in Rhinelander. 
Once completed, Ripco members will see a new mortgage lending department, an updated lobby, a large multi-
purpose room that can be used for holding events, staff training, and member workshops.  We will have space for
all current employees and also have some space we can still grow. 

Please check our website at www.ripco.org for details and updates related to this exciting project.  We are thrilled
that this project is necessary due to so many members conducting business with Ripco.  
 
As we all continue to take a day at a time and do our best to cope under these challenging times, I would like to
express gratitude to each one of you for your loyalty and relationship with your credit union.  Ripco Credit Union
has been in operation for almost 88 years and not even a pandemic is slowing us down.  We’ve been here, we are
here and we plan to be here for our members for years to come. 

Now that’s some good news!  

I extend heartfelt wishes for health and happiness from all of us here at Ripco Credit Union.  Please stay safe.

Liza Edinger, President/CEO



Prepare for your Ride - Be sure to ride a bike that fits you. The 
wrong size bike is harder to control.

Ride a bike that works properly - A bike with functioning brakes 
and aligned wheels helps the rider maintain control.

Wear protective equipment - Not only is a helmet important, but 
bright clothing, reflective gear and bike reflectors to help motorists see you. 

Secure your shoelaces - Tie and tuck your laces into your shoes. Doing 
this will help prevent them from getting caught in the chain causing you to
fall or crash.

Plan your route - Try to use routes with lower speed limits and less traffic. Find bike lanes or bike paths whenever possible to
get you to your destination.

Focus on the Road - Defensive driving is the key when riding a bicycle. It's always difficult to anticipate what others may do,
which is why you should always stay alert and assume drivers don’t see you.

Obey street signs - Obey street signs and look for hazards, or any other situations that could cause you to crash and fall.

Limit Distractions - Do not text or wear headphones. Keep your eyes on the road and stay alert at all times.

Share the Road - Drive with the flow of traffic even if you’re on the sidewalk. This way if the path ends, you are on the right
side of the street.

Remodeling and Expansion Project

Summer Bicycle Safety Tips
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Exciting Times.  On June 29th we had the Groundbreaking Ceremony at our headquarters facility at Sutliff
Avenue in Rhinelander!
As most of you are probably already aware, the Ripco Board of Directors unanimously voted to move forward with an ambitious
remodeling and expansion project during our April board meeting.  A decision that demonstrates our confidence and ongoing
commitment to our members and our community through this investment in the future of the credit union. 
Visit our website for updates throughout the project HERE. 

Pictured Above: Kurt Boson - VP/Co-owner, The Boson Company, Jimmy Pasilek - Sr Project Mngr, The Boson Company,
Stephanie Laska- VP-Finance, Dr. Steven Ferch - Board Chairman, Liza Edinger - President CEO, Casey Mayo - Teller
Supervisor, Melody Shaltis - VP Education & Development, Veronika Baron - VP-Human Resources/Executive Assistant, Rick
Zoerb - Ripco Director, Diane Sowinski - VP-Marketing & Business Development/Rhinelander Chamber Board President, and 
 Colleen Merrill - VP-Operations

https://ripco.org/phased-reopening-post.html


Visit the Rhinelander Area Chamber of Commerce to see how 

you can support the Buy Local campaign >> CLICK HERE

Click Here to See Details Now

Support Rhinelander Small Businesses - Support, Revive, Prosper
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Rates As Low As  2.75%*
*

http://www.rhinelanderchamber.com/buy-local-campaign
https://ripco.org/current-mortgage-specials.html
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